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TOWN OF DEERFIELD 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

October 24, 2022 
MINUTES 

 
Continuation of October 17, 2022 Public Hearing: To Rename Swamp Road to Pease Brook Road 

 
Call to Order 
 
5:30 – Chairman McGarry called the continuation of the public hearing for the renaming of Swamp Road to Pease 
Brook Road. 
 
Present:  Fred McGarry, Chairman, Richard Pitman, Vice Chairman, Alden Dill, Cynthia McHugh and Will Huebner, 
Selectmen. 
 
Chairman McGarry: The hearing that we had last week didn’t have anybody present that was in favor of the 
renaming. Is there anyone here tonight who, uh, is interested in the renaming of Swamp Road to Pease Brook Road 
or for, in fact, some other name for that matter? All right, uh, I know… 
 
Selectman Dill: We got somebody coming down the hill. 
 
Chairman McGarry: All right, uh, I’ll close the public hearing on, uh, on Swamp Road renaming and so… do we need 
to… John do we need to go into a regular session to be able to take action with regard… what do we do? 
 
Vice Chairman Pitman: (Inaudible, very soft spoken) 
 
Chairman McGarry: Yeah, all right. 
 
 

Next Meeting: October 31, 2022 at 5:30 pm 
 
 

The Minutes were transcribed and respectfully submitted by Randi Long, Recording Secretary 
Pending approval by the Board of Selectmen 


